
!  
The Franklin Independent Order 

of Odd Fellows 
Cordially invites the General Public to attend 

an Evening with our 
Guest Speaker 

Norfolk County Register of Deeds 
 William P. O’Donnell 

What is the MA Declaration of Homestead? 
  Need a copy of your Deed? 

Has my Mortgage Discharge been recorded?   
Monday, March 12, 2018 

7:00PM 
FRANKLIN PUBLIC LIBRARY 

118 Main Street, Franklin 
After the Register speaks, he and members of his staff will be available to help 

answer questions or concerns about any Registry of Deeds matter.  
Information will be available concerning the Massachusetts Homestead Act.  

Internet ready computers will be on hand to print a recorded deed, confirm the 
status of a mortgage discharge or check on any other filing. 

Call the Registry for further information at 781-461-6104 
Registry’s website on the internet at www.norfolkdeeds 

Registry’s Facebook page at Facebook.com/Norfolk Deeds


